
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.273 
Released – 19 December 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 18 December 2022 requesting information regarding eating 
disorder services. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following 
information from the community mental health service(s) of your trust. Please may you 
provide me with the following information:  
A. Adult eating disorders services:  
1. Does your Trust provide a service to adults with anorexia nervosa or bulimia nervosa? 
YES/ NO (if No please proceed to section B)  
2. How many adults with anorexia nervosa or bulimia nervosa were on the Trust caseload 
at 31st March 2022?  
3. How many adults with anorexia nervosa or bulimia nervosa were referred to the service 
over the 1 year period (1st April 21- 31st March 22)?  
4. How many registered dietitians (in WTE/ FTE) were working exclusively with this 
caseload to adults with anorexia nervosa or bulimia nervosa at 31st March 2022?  
5. What percentage of adults with anorexia nervosa or bulimia nervosa received into the 
service were seen by a dietitian over the 1 year period (1st April 21- 31st March 22)?  
 
B. Adolescent/ child eating disorder services  
6. Does your Trust provide a service to adolescents/ children with anorexia nervosa or 
bulimia nervosa? YES/ NO (If No, no further responses are required)  
7. How many adolescents/ children with anorexia nervosa or bulimia nervosa were on the 
Trust caseload at 31st March 2022?  
8. How many adolescents/ children with anorexia nervosa or bulimia nervosa were 
referred to the service over the 1 year period (1st April 21- 31st March 22)?  
9. How many registered dietitians (in WTE/ FTE) were working exclusively with this 
caseload to adolescents/ children with anorexia nervosa or bulimia nervosa at 31st March 
2022?  
10. What percentage of adolescents/ children with anorexia nervosa or bulimia nervosa 
received into the service were seen by a dietitian over the 1 year period (1st April 21- 31st 
March 22)?  
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not provide eating disorder services; 
therefore we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


